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We appreciate the continued efforts of our teachers, staff, students and families. As we emerge from the 
pandemic, we must acknowledge that we have all been impacted in various ways, especially our children. 
While we do not believe ILEARN scores accurately represent the achievements of our students, we will 
reflect on the data provided by this tool and continue implementing strategies to improve our services 
for students and their families within our NACS community. 
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